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Chief

I have to acknowledge the

receipt of your letter of the 12th instant

requssiding, on behalf of the Okea Indians

in the Township of Gibern, a compliance

with theme emvious application for the

risue of Partent covering their land in

that Township; and in reply, I beg

ito inform you that this Department

havbeen in comspendence with the

Dhieprtment of Crown Lands, Toronto, on

the subject; and the ressistant Com¬

omissioner of Crown Linds in his last

letter in the matter, advised me that

his Department had decided to eendan¬

officer to make an inspection of the

lands
Chief angus Cooks

Gibson Reserve

Sahanahim P. O.

2425 Jue 1676.
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